
TOWN OF TEULON 

COVID-19 UPDATE # 2 

 

March 19 The Council of the Town of Teulon has made the difficult 

decision to conduct, until further notice, all Council and 

Committee Meetings through Video Conferencing.  

Unfortunately, this will mean that future meetings of the 

Council will not be open to the public in order to respect the 

desire of our citizens to practice “social distancing”. 

 

 The agenda’s plus all relevant background information for all 

meetings, will be published on the Town of Teulon Website in 

an attempt to ensure our citizens are as well informed as 

possible with regard to the business of the community. 

 

Although all Public Hearings, for the foreseeable future, are 

cancelled should any individual desire to speak to the members 

of Council regarding anything on the agenda we will attempt to 

make the necessary arrangements through telephone 

conferencing.  The necessary arrangements must be made a 

minimum of five (5) days prior to the meeting through the office 

of the Chief Administrative Officer by calling (204) 886-2314. 


